PROJECT PAVILION

The present Hallow pavilion is in desperate need of replacement:



Working with key users and the village as a whole we intend to replace the pavilion and have commissioned an architect to advise us and carry out some initial designs. We began seeking views at the Annual Parish Meeting on May 23rd, and at the Jubilee Fete.

There are 3 broad options:

- Classical
- Modern
- Traditional.

They are pictured below, and you can share your preferred choice (one only) with the Clerk on hallowparishcouncil@gmail.com or by going to the website and clicking an option www.hallowpc.co.uk



Thank you to those who gave us their choices at the APM and at the Fete. Several people gave us ideas, other examples to go and look at around the region, and some advice about the build and maintenance issues linked to particular choices. These were all helpful and enable us to consider the

very best option going forward as it is not going to be cheap! Whilst funded by our \$106 grant it is still public money and must be spent well on behalf of the village. We are looking for a building to last at least 50 years. To date, there is a great deal of support for including a new meeting room and enabling wider use by other users and organisations across the village. The PC would be keen to achieve this, if at all possible, not just to justify the cost, but to increase the range of venues and resources available to residents and groups. One or two folk asked about moving the pavilion. Regrettably we are unable to do so. Firstly, because we need to use the drainage, sewage and utilities already in place, so basically use and extend the existing footprint. Doing otherwise would increase the cost to unsustainable proportions. Secondly, previous parish councils have investigated the feasibility of using other areas of the field and bringing the pavilion nearer to the car park. In brief, this is not an option because there simply is not room to do this safely and in a way that preserves the integrity of the playing field area. This does present some challenges! However, we are stuck with the location and our job will be to resolve these challenges as best we can, for example by improving path access, low level lighting across to the pavilion if needs be and exploring the possibility of disabled parking nearer to it. At present we do not have all the answers, but we will tackle these things with your help as we go and achieve the best we can.

PAVILION **OPT**IONS:

OPTION 1 CLASSICAL



OPTION 2 MODERN



OPTION 3 TRADITIONAL



Share your preferred choice (one only) with the Clerk on hallowparishcouncil@gmail.com or by going to the website and clicking an option preference www.hallowpc.co.uk